
Hello! 

This week we have… 

- Created our own forest animal booklets. 

- Ordered objects and numbers AND found one more and one less of numbers to 100. 

- Created our own feelings wall. 

- Made Father’s day cards. 

- Explored Pesach. 

- Practised for sports day.  

- COMPLETED OUR PHONICS SCREENING TESTS! 

Next week we will be… 

- Writing a recount of our class trip in English. 

- Recognising and understanding the value of different coins and notes in maths. 

- Creating our own fingerprint forest in art. 

- Identifying and labelling different parts of a plant in science.  

- Retelling a Jewish story in order in R.E.  

- Practising for sports day and aiming for a target in P.E. 

Buster’s book club 

This week in Class 1 we had 12 children who met the reading target, 10 children who exceeded the 

reading target and totalled 178 additional minutes of reading. Our STAR reader this week is 

MILLIE. 

Phonics Screening Check 

This week we have completed the Year 1 phonics screening check. Each child tried their best and we 

are very proud of our little penguins! Scores will be sent home with the end of year reports. Thank you 

for completing the phonics booklets and practising the real/alien words at home- it made a big 

difference!  

Homework 

Homework this week is all about ordering and comparing numbers to 100. Spellings are in reading 

records as usual. 

Bedgebury Trip 

On Tuesday 19th June we will be going on our school trip to Bedgebury! Please ensure your child wears 

sensible clothing (non-uniform) and footwear (trainers or walking boots). Please also ensure your child 

has a waterproof jacket, hat, sun cream and a water bottle (in a bag/rucksack) on the day.  

On Tuesday please ensure your child comes to school with a packed lunch in a plastic bag 

(with their name on it).  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Crayford  


